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PUBLIC NOTICE DATE:   June 16, 2023 
 
EXPIRATION DATE:   June 30, 2023 
 
REFERENCE NUMBER:   POA-2023-00271 
 
WATERWAY:   Gastineau Channel 

 
 

***PUBLIC NOTICE REVISION*** 
 
On June 1, 2023, the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Alaska District published a public 
notice for Department of the Army (DA) permit number POA-2023-00271, Gastineau 
Channel for a DA permit application from Garrett Johnson, discharge fill material into 
forested wetlands and perennial streams to construct multi-family housing units. The 
project site is located within Section 32, T. 40 S., R. 66 E., Copper River Meridian; 
USGS Quad Map Juneau B-2; Latitude 58.360434º N., Longitude 134.544145º W.;  
USS 1568, TR B1, 7400 Glacier Highway, in Juneau, Alaska. 
 
The public notice comment expiration dated is hereby extended to June 30, 2023. 
 
All other information contained in the previous notice remains the same. Please bring 
this announcement to the attention of anyone you know who is or may be interested. 
Please contact Randal Vigil at (907) 201-5022, or by email at 
Randal.P.Vigil@usace.army.mil if further information is desired concerning this notice. 
 
 
 
 
 District Engineer 
 U.S. Army, Corps of Engineers 
 
 

 Public Notice 
 of Application 
 for Permit 


